Monday 16th January

Weekly Newsletter

TOMORROW ~ Class Call In ~ Tuesday 17th Jan ~ 3.30-4.15pm

Tomorrow, we will be hosting our first 'Class Call In' since the pandemic. Class Call In is an opportunity for children to bring their parents/grandparents/carers into school to share their classroom and look at their books. Staff are not available for individual conversations on this evening.

For the event to run smoothly please follow these guidelines:

- Collect your child as normal from their door/playground.
- If you are attending Class Call In please wait with your child on the playground (children must be supervised)
- At 3.30pm you can enter the building through the front entrance for KS1 classrooms and the Year5/6 cloakroom door for KS2 classes.

Tuesday 17th January ~ Tuesday 31st January ~ Friday 3rd February ~ Tuesday 7th February 2.30pm ~ Tuesday 14th February 2.30pm ~ Friday 17th February 22nd & 23rd March 4-7pm ~

<u>Diary Dates</u>

Class Call In 3.30-4.15pm

Y5 Trip to Jodrell Bank
School Disco 3.15-4.30pm - No Clubs
Year 4 Drama Performance
Year 3 Drama Performance
School closes at 3.15 for the half term break.
Parents Evening



Project Chameleon

Last half term Year 5 had the fantastic Project Chameleon delivered for 10 weeks. The children learnt about all sorts of different aspects to do with Crime and Law.

Taught by experienced active and ex-serving Police Officers, it was amazing to see how much the children gained in terms of knowledge and mindfulness as they looked at law and crime, and how to make a positive impact on the community. This week all the children received a certificate of achievement for completing the course.



Sign Language, Football, Gymnastics, Bochia, Debating Club, Hockey, Chess, Cheerleading, Minecraft and more!

These rich club experiences add to our **Personal Development** offer.

School Disco ~ Friday 3rd February 3.15-4.30pm

School Council are organising a school disco on Friday 3rd February. Tickets will be on sale soon. More details on next week's newsletter.

<u>Earrings</u>: A reminder that earrings are not part of our uniform policy. Please only get childrens' ears pierced during the 6 week holidays. Children can wear clear retainers in school whilst ears are healing. *Thank you for your support*.

Library Drop In

Library drop in is on a Friday morning from 8.15-8.45am with the Y6 Library monitors and Mrs Bullen.

Children must be accompanied by an adult. Thank you



